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A letter is coming from them asking us to send one 
or two experts to assist them in a conference with the Manager 
of the Giant Mine. It will be requested that those who go have 
authority to sign a statement in writing regarding the health 
hazards of the arsenic. 

This is to ask you if you will go accompanied by 
Dr. Charron if you wish,and to authorize you on my behalf to 
sign any document which, in your opinion, is required to impress 
the mining people with the gravity of the danger and the necessity 
for immediate and effective action. 

cc. Dr. H.A. Ansley 

G.D.Y. Cameron. 
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